F.

GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DARBHANGA
SO

—

GDGPS/DBG/2024-25/P/045 12 January, 2025

Subject: Reopening of School on 13.01.2025

Dear parents

This is to reconfirm that the school is scheduled to reopen on 13th January 2025.

Please note that the school timings and timetable will remain unchanged.

Students are required to adhere to the following guidelines.

1. Attend school in the prescribed regular uniform, following the uniform schedule
for the day, and ensuring they are properly attired for the weather.

2. Bring books and notebooks as per the timetable.

In case of any further updates or changes, we Wwill communicate the same to you at
the earliest.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a smooth and safe reopening of the
school.

Wishing everyone an auspicious Makar Sankranti.

Principal

G D Goenka Public School
Darbhanga(Bihar)




